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Brief update with regards to the current situation at the QEH emergency room 

and booking dental patients in our offices. 

 

PLEASE NOTE PROTOCOLS HAVE NOT CHANGED FOR DENTAL TREATMENT. 

 

 Due to the two recent positive cases that appear to have originated from an 

essential worker at the QEH emergency department, we are advising you on the 

booking of dental patients in your office from this cluster group. 

 

 

 “Considering the time frame July 4 - 12, 2020, if you were a patient of the QEH 

emergency  dept , worked a shift in the emergency dept, are currently being 

tested for Covid -19, or a close contact  of one of these groups ;  

 

treatment should be postponed for 2 weeks from the last positive test arising 

from this cluster group”. 

 

Dr. Mike Connolly, Chairman 

Covid 19, Task Force DAPEI 

 

mailto:dapei@eastlink.ca

